
 

Shielding our Children from                              

Sexual Exploitation. 

     The general public is invited to attend a meeting:  

     Where?  Holiday Inn Express, 400 Main Street, Saint John, N.B 

     When?  Sunday, January 27th       Time?    6:30 pm   

    Why?   To organize a group interested in preventing   

        childhood sexual abuse. 
 

  Contact:      Darren Wilkins: dawilkins@nbpower.com 

Phone: 645-0749 

Or 

    Elsie McGraw:  mcgrame@nb.sympatico.ca 

Phone: 674-1627 
 

 
 

 

 

Avert!  

Identify! 

Respond!         

 

“It takes a village 

to raise a child.”  

- -African Proverb 

  


